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September 29, 2022 

 
Hello and greeting from Sertoma Off-Street Basketball League. 
 
Sertoma is gearing up for the 2022/2023 Basketball year and will be holding 
registration every Saturday, in October (1st , 8th,15th, 22nd, 29th) from 9am – 12:00 Noon. 
Location for all registrations will be at  North Frederick Elementary School, address 
1010 Fairview Ave., Frederick, Maryland 21701. around back – gym side. 
 
This year we are accepting registration for children from grade 2nd thru 4th grade (Pee-
Wee Division – boys and girls), 5/6th grades, 7/8th grades (Juniors),  9th/10th grade 
(Seniors). Cost will be $125 per child and for 3 children or more (in the same household) 
there will be a reduced rate. We accept cash, check,  money orders, and debit/credit 
cards. If you can’t make the total payment at the time of registration, a deposit of  
$62.50 will be required and balance due November 18, 2022.  
 

There will be No Refunds Given on deposits or full registrations. 
 
Masks are optional at this time but may be asked to wear later. 
 
For new participants, or children aging out of their age group, there will be tryouts. 
ALL tryouts will be held at North Frederick Elementary  School, 1010 Fairview Avenue, 
Frederick, Maryland 21701. Gym side. 
 
 PeeWee Division - tryouts will be Wednesday, 11/2/2022 at 6:00pm. 
 
Junior Division tryouts will be Wednesday 11/2/2022 at 7:15pm 
 
Senior Division tryouts will be Friday 11/4/2022 at 6:00pm 
 
If you have any questions, please email me at safossett1@aol.com or 240-674-1079. 
 
Shirley Fossett – President 
 
“These materials are neither sponsored nor endorsed by the Board of Education of Frederick County, the 
Superintendent, FCPS, or any FCPS school.” 
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